

STEPHEN M. SWEENEY

Senate President Email: SenSweeney@njleg.org

June 28, 2017

Please reply to: Kingsway Commons. Suite 400 935 Kings Highway
West Deptford, NJ 08086
Tel: (856) 251-9801

Fax: (856) 251-9752

199 East Broadway, Suite G
Salem, NJ 08079

Tel: (856) 339-0808 Fax: (856) 339-9626

Mr. Scott Henry, School Business Administrator/Board Secretary Glassboro Public Schools 560 Joseph Bowe Boulevard Glassboro, New Jersey 08028

Dear Mr. Henry:

Thank you for your recent letter and resolution supporting the installation of carbon monoxide detecting devices in schools that maintain fuel burning furnaces.

The Glassboro Board of Education is to be commended for recognizing and encouraging the safety of employees and students alike when carbon monoxide may be detected. It is incumbent upon elected officials to take into consideration the many hazards that we all can be exposed to every day.

Once again, I want to thank the Glassboro Board of Education for their due diligence and for bringing this matter to my attention.

Sincerely,

Stephen M. Sweeney
Senate President
Third Legislative District

PG 2011

SMS/hhs



Glassboro Board of Ed. 560 Joseph L. Boue Blud Glassboro, NJ 08028

JUN 26 2017

Sending Sincere thanks for the lovely clock commemorating my retirement after sening the district for 31 years.

Marikay Hegel-Marker

JUN 26 2017